
Camelback Academy is in their 7th year of 
Project CHILD. They have implemented many 
great things to ensure the most successful use of 

the CHILD model. Their culture is grounded on 
respect and commitment and a very tight knit 
group of people working towards one goal. 

They have 2-3 CHILD coaches within the school 
at a time to help manage, observe and ensure the 
authenticity of the model is being done 
successfully in each classroom.  

All of the students in grades 3-5 are receiving 30 
minutes of intensive interventions each day in 
math, phonological awareness and vocabulary. 

The middle school has implemented a full STEAM 
(A represents Agriculture) program this year 
including grades 6th, 7th, and 8th. What a great way 
to engage these young students. 

They also have Academic Parent Teacher Team 
(APTT) nights that have had up to 250 parents 
in attendance! Parents have the opportunity to visit 
each of their child’s teachers and the teachers teach 
the parents with hands on demonstrations on how to 
best support their children at home. It really fosters 
that school to home connection and opens the 
communication between parent and teacher as well. 

Huge Kudos to our strong team of CHILD 
Superstars in Arizona!   
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We would to wish all 

our CHILD schools a 

very Happy     

Thanksgiving.  

CELEBRATE 

W ITH  

PROJECT 

CH ILD !  

Teachers are treated each 
month to “Food Truck 
Fridays” where a Food Truck 
of choice visits the school and 
gives the teachers and staff a 
delicious meal free of charge. 
They sure love and appreciate 
their staff and it shows.  

Follow us on: 



287 Childs Road, Basking Ridge, NJ 07920 

Office: 908.630.9600 

Cell: 850-443-7779 

Fax: 908.630.9348 

wjenkins-rice@ieponline.com 

Amazing CHILD Classrooms 
at Camelback Academy!!  

Congratulations 

Communication 

Collaboration

Critical Thinking 

Get Inspired 

*Please send us pictures of your classrooms! We would LOVE to feature them  in the

next CHILD Chat! 

Don’t forget to check out the new Task Cards on our Google Drive. Email Emily 

(Emily.Figura1010@gmail.com) any Task Cards that you would like to share with other teachers and schools. 
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